
Professional Poll Worker Program

Thank you for a fantastic job!
What an unbelievable and truly extraordinary year.  

The 2020 Elections were a huge success thanks to your dedication and hard work.  We not only survived it, but 
we showed the rest of the nation how to do it right. 

Because of your tireless efforts, Leon County continues to maintain its reputation as a national leader in 
elections, and we more than met our promise to provide accessible, transparent and accurate elections to all of 
our voters. 

So let me say “Thank You so very much!” for your selfless service to the community in these troubled times. 
Beyond just the importance of conducting good elections, your work gave our community a sense of stability 
and trust that the future will be OK. 

That is a great gift to give your neighbors in this very unnerving time. 

In the coming weeks, please be safe and enjoy your time with your family and friends.  We will be sending you 
updates regarding all things elections as the months pass and the 2022 election season nears. 

Again, thank you for your service, and my team and I look forward to working with you again in the future!
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Supervisor of Elections
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